
 

CITY OF ORLAND STAFF REPORT 
MEETING DATE: September 19, 2023 

 

TO:  Honorable Mayor and Orland City Council 

FROM: Ed Vonasek  Director of Public Works 

SUBJECT: Eighth Street Speed Tables Removal (Action) 

 

BACKGROUND: City installed speed tables on Eighth Street in 2017. Tables were selected by the 

Council over the stop sign options. 

 

DISCUSSION:  

Over the past few years, the overwhelming discontent with the speed tables and the problems for public 

safety vehicles traversing the tables has brought this issue back to the Public Works and Safety 

Commission.  The Commission reviewed and addressed this issue over a couple of meetings, 

concluding that removal of tables and installation of stop signs and striping at Trinity will be the best 

solution.  

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Remove both speed tables, resurface this section of street, and install stop signs on Eighth Street at 

Trinity Street. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT OF RECOMMENDATION: 

Approximately $6500 of Street Funds to complete the project using in-house labor and equipment. 


